
Heidi Frost 
 

Dear State Officials,

I don't understand why this Administration hates milk farmers so much. It's obvious that's the plan
by elimination the only inspection facility. Now this Administration wants it harder for milk
farmers to be able to produce (commercial) milk at all. It's bad policy and bad for Alaskans.

Please reconsider. We need to be able to take care of our own. We've seen a variety of weather and
geological disasters in the past five years and its not going to get better. Alaskans need to be able to
provide for ourselves in case of emergencies. Unfortunately, this Administration seems to be driven
by something other than good public policy.

Again, please reconsider these regulations that will hurt Alaskans and the Alaska farmers.

Sincerely,
heidi

Heidi Frost
Anchorage, Alaska


